August 10, 2015, 5:30 PM, meeting minutes
Akeley Chamber of Commerce

Meeting held at ARCC Meeting room

The meeting was called to order by Vice President Mary Paskvan.
The secretary's minutes from July 13, 2015 meeting were read by Peg Davies and approved.
The treasurer's report was given by Donn Sorenson and filed for audit.

Checking: $5271.08
Paul Bunyan Days: 5721.03
PB Statue Savings: 2548.67

CD savings: 5583.84
TAP Checking: 3191.01
Old Business:

1. Signage for north side of museum - Peg Davies purchased the correct screws for the
project. (Sandy Andress reported after the meeting that she's waiting on one advertiser
to get their ad approved and then the signs can be ordered.)

2. Painting of Paul Bunyan — Todd Swanson might do it.

3. Welcome packet — tabled til the November meeting

4. Chamber logo ideas — (Mike O'Rourke reported after the meeting that he has an
artist/designer looking at the website.)

5. Memorial Corner project — Donn and Peg will attend the EHCFD Board meeting on
August 20 to discuss the future of the corner.

6. Garden flags —(Mike O'Rourke reported after the meeting that they have been ordered
and should arrive this week.)

7. National Night Out went well and we served over 200 people.

8. September 9, City Council meeting attendee is Mary Paskvan.

9. Peg will talk with Kelly VandenEykel regarding the banners.

New Business:

1. Nominations for upcoming October election for president and treasurer will be taken at

the September meeting. Be encouraging members to get involved.

2. Review Mission Statement & Vision — tabled til the September meeting.
3. Ojibwe Forest Rally America in the Paul Bunyan State Forest — August 28 pitting in
Akeley — Donn will order one banner welcoming them to Akeley.

Attendance: Six

Adjourn



